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Ontario is investing in Trillium Health Partners to help the three-site hospital move forward with 
planning for patient care to ensure Mississauga and Etobicoke residents have continued access to 
high quality care.  
 
Today, the Ontario government is committing a new $5 million planning grant to Trillium Health 
Partners, one of the largest hospitals in the province, which serves some of the highest patient 
volumes in Ontario.  
 
The grant will be used to help the Mississauga and Etobicoke-based hospital move forward with 
planning for patient care across its three sites. The surrounding community would directly benefit 
from this expansion. 
 
Our government is committing more than $11 billion in hospital capital grants the province plans to 
provide over 10 years.  
 
Helping Ontario’s hospitals deliver quality services is part of the government's plan to build Ontario 
up. The four-part plan includes investing in people's talents and skills, making the largest 
investment in public infrastructure in Ontario's history, creating a dynamic, innovative environment 
where business thrives, and building a secure retirement savings plan. 
 
QUOTE 
“Modern infrastructure is vital to Ontario’s growth and quality of life. Hospitals are key elements of 
public infrastructure that help our economy and society thrive. This investment will support Trillium 
Health Partners as they move forward to address the needs of the community during a time of 
remarkable growth, which will help many Ontarians lead healthier lives.” 
 
– Charles Sousa, Minister of Finance  
 
“Ontario is putting patients first by investing in planning for high quality health care facilities in the 
community. This planning is needed to ensure patients and families in Mississauga will continue to 
receive access to high-quality hospital services close to home in the future. This is another example 
of our government’s commitment to provide the right care, at the right time, in the right place.”  
 
– Dr. Eric Hoskins, Minister of Health and Long Term Care 
 
"With today's announcement, this government is demonstrating its commitment to meeting the long-
term health care needs of our growing and changing community. This planning grant supports the 
hospital as it plans for the future and for meeting its vision of a new kind of health care for a 
healthier community, so that we're there for our community when they need us." 
 
– Michelle DiEmanuele, President and CEO, Trillium Health Partners 
 
 



 

 

QUICK FACTS 

 Trillium Health Partners encompasses three main sites – Credit Valley Hospital, 
Mississauga Hospital and Queensway Health Centre. 

 This investment is over and above Ontario’s recent $118 million investment in Trillium 
Health Partner’s Credit Valley Hospital to give patients faster access to high quality care.  

 Trillium Health Partners serve 1.6 million patient visits per year. 
 Across Ontario, approximately 40 major hospital projects are under construction or in 

various stages of planning.  
 
LEARN MORE  

 Trillium Health Partners  
 Ontario’s hospital locations 
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